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Hello. I am testifying against the homeless camp in Gabriel Park. This is a safe place for the
community to gather for walks, playing with family, a dogpark, picnics and other family friendly
activities. Gabriel Park is also right next to a community center, school and church. While I believe
that we should have compassion and provide adequate options for those who are homeless, Gabriel
Park is not the place for it. Moving a homeless camp to this location is unsafe for the children and
families in the community.
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